WSF 2025 Annual Report #5316

DATE: MARCH 31, 2025
(FIRST ANNUAL REPORT DUE ON
OR BEFORE APRIL 1, 2025)

PROJECT: P-MRNRD IMP Groundwater Quantity Monitoring Project
—WSF Application #5316 (awarded January 2022)

See Application 5316 For Project Scope Summary and Timeline

PROJECT PROGRESS April 2024 TO APRIL 2025:

The WSF Grant Award Agreement for Application No. 5316 was signed by Papio NRD and
NeDNR by 01/05/2022. The Papio NRD is in the process of accepting cost-share application from well
owners for the purchase and installation of flow meters within the IMP area of our NRD. A
new effort was made to inform producers about the flow meter requirement. This effort has
had a good response in both inquiries about the program and a resulting increase in cost-share
applications. Cost-share applications are expected to continue as additional outreach efforts are made
to contact landowners who have not met the March 2025 deadline.

ANTICIPATED ACTIVITIES FROM NOw UNTIL NEXT ANNUAL REPORT DUE APRIL 1, 2026

The Papio NRD extended the deadline for installing flow meters from March 2023 until 2025. The
primary effort will now be to identify the remaining active wells within the IMP area that have not yet
installed a flowmeter for targeted conversation. To that end, the Papio NRD will continue accepting
and paying appropriate flow meter cost-share applications through December 2025.

ANTICIPATED CASH FLOW FOR REMAINDER OF THE PROJECT:

The Papio NRD submitted Claim #2 in March 2025 for actual expenses paid through the
first week of March 2025. Claim #3 will be submitted by end of December 2025.

LIKELIHOOD THAT BENEFITS PROJECTED IN APPLICATION 5316 WILL BE REALIZED:

It is anticipated that all benefits detailed in the WSF application will be realized after completing this
project.




